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 Objection

Comments Approval for the application is not in the public interest and there is strong public opinion against it
locally and nationally. Inustrialisation of the countryside in this way is not appropriate development.
The national and international plans and legal obligations to combat climate change by reducing carbon
emmissions override any perceived national economic advantage (which anyway is highly
questionable) in extracting energy sources which cause carbon emmissions.
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